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Estate Planning for Same-Sex and Unmarried Couples
Presented by the New York State Bar Association

January 17, 2014

Partner Josh Rubenstein will present “Estate Planning for Same Sex and Unmarried Couples After 
DOMA” in a video replay at 12:00 p.m. ET on Friday, January 17. The session will examine where 
such couples are discriminated against, how such discrimination can be mitigated, and where special 
planning opportunities exist, particularly in view of the landmark US Supreme Court decisions of 
Windsor and Perry. Josh will also be available for a live 30-minute Q&A session after the program.

For more information, click here.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Joshua S. Rubenstein
+1.212.940.7150
joshua.rubenstein@katten.com

WEBINAR

https://katten.com/
http://www.nysba.org/store/events/registration.aspx?event=0DG7Z
https://katten.com/Joshua-Rubenstein
mailto:joshua.rubenstein@katten.com

